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Head Teacher:  Mrs J Logue 
Chair of Governors: Fr Simon Ellis 
St Margaret Mary School, Perry Common Road,  
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Email: enquiry @stmgtmry.bham.sch.uk 
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Twitter: @StMargMaryRC 

Thought for the week: 

‘O Sacred Heart of Jesus, I place all 

my trust in you.’ 

 
 
 
 
                                                       
           
  
 
 
                                                                                                          

                                        
  

                                                    
Friday 7th June  2024   

Dear Parents, 
Year Y5/6 Mass                                                                                                                                  

Thank you to the teachers in Y5 & Y6 for organising the mass today on the theme of the Sacred Heart. 

As we enter the month of June we focus on our devotion to Him, and we think particularly about our 

children in Y3 who are preparing to make their Holy Communion in the coming weeks.  

Design and Technology                                                                                                                          

Y1 created Windmills this week as part of their design and technology project creating moving parts 

and Y2 created Dioramas (3D models) related to their Habitats topic.                                                                                                                         

Reading Diet                            

Another round of books from our vending machine have been awarded today.  Please check out our 

twitter account to see who the lucky recipients are.  We are passionate at St Margaret Mary’s school to 

encourage every child to read for pleasure. We are delighted to see so many families visiting our 

school library through the lucky ticket scheme and would encourage you to join and visit the local  

library.                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

Year 5 Trip                                                                                                                                            

The pupils in Y5 had a great visit to Sutton Park this week to undertake ’Orienteering’ with the Park 

Rangers as part of their study on Sutton Park.  They were highly praised for their conduct and  

enthusiasm by the Rangers and had really good visit. Thank you to the Y5 team for organising the 

event.                                                                                                                 

Inspire Workshops                                                                                                                          

Thank you to Mrs Hannon-Dalby and all the staff for planning our termly Inspire Workshops.  It was 

lovely to see our Reception parents join us for their first of many workshops to come.   

June Assessments                                                                                                                                                   

During the month of June all children in Y1 will undertake the phonic screening check.  It is very  

important that children are in school and on time everyday.  Pupils in Y2 who are retaking this 

year also need to be in school every day.  Children in Y4 will undertake the Multiplication Times Table 

Check and again it is imperative that they are here every day. Results for these checks along with end 

of key stage results for Reception, Y2 and Y6 will be shared in end of year reports in July. 

Attendance and Punctuality                                                                                                               

The school gates are open from 8.30—to 8.45 am.  There are a number of pupils who are late on a 

daily basis.  It is imperative that children arrive at the gates between these times every day.  I will be 

contacting parents in the next few weeks to discuss any attendance or punctuality concerns that are 

arising.                                                                                                                                            

 

Many thanks for your continued support and co-operation.             

Mrs J Logue  

For the formation of religious and seminarians 

We pray that religious women and men, and seminarians, grow in their own 

vocations through their human, pastoral, spiritual and community formation, 

leading them to be credible witnesses to the Gospel.  

            The Pope's Monthly Intentions for June 2024 
.      

 

Gospel Virtues 

Diary Dates              

Swimming Y5C 

Wednesday            

12th June 

 Y3/4 Mass  in 

Church on Friday 

14th June at 9.15am 

Swimming Y3K     

Friday 14th June 

Year 3K Holy      

Communion on     

Saturday 15th June   

11.00 am 

Learned, finding God 

in all things; 

and wise in the ways 

they use their   learning 

for the common good... 

by the breadth and 

depth of the curriculum; 

by excellence of teach-

ing, and the creation of     

opportunities to become 

more learned and wise 
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Attendance Notice Board 

It is vital that your child is on time and in school every day, unless 

there is a medical reason for them not being here. If your child is off 

school and we  haven’t seen them, you may receive a visit from my-

self, Mr Mulligan or   Mr Barton as part of our Safe and Well checks. 

Please remember that our children have a right to an education - this 

is laid out in UNICEF’s Article 28 - A Right to an 

Education. 

 

Our overall attendance: 95%   

ATTENDANCE WINNERS THIS WEEK:  

EYFS Attendance = 100% Y1 Attendance = 95% 

Y2 Attendance = 94% Y3 Attendance = 98% 

Y4 Attendance  = 96%      Y5 Attendance = 92% 

Y6 Attendance = 89% 

Article of the Week 

   Article  24—Mental Health 

Awareness 

Mila, Masha, Joshua R,  

Frida & Lily-Mae. 

 

 

 

 

Thank you from Mrs Hannon-Dalby and the team for your  

generosity to the Foodbank this week.  All donations have been 

passed on. 

Snippets of news  from 

our School Parliament 

Good attendance at St Margaret Mary means being 

in school at least 95% of the time [180-190 days] 

 

Assembly 

Awards: 

Maths Star of the week Reading Star of the week Gospel Virtues 

Nursery Dream Emily Natan 

Reception Hazel & Oma Neriah & Charlie Zoya & Eliana 

Year One Mmesoma & Arsema Aria & Rogue Cassius & George 

Year Two Holly & Louis Aniyah & Jaime Alfie & Israel 

Year Three Efrata & Eldana Adam & Mya Darci-Rose & Derick 

Year Four Sana A & Zuzanna Mielahier & Daniel Elyon & Leah-Maria 

Year Five Leon & Aurelia Aaron & Nathan Eva & Haniel 

Year Six Isabelle & Antony Katrina & Nadia Grace & Zofia 

Many thanks to our Altar 

Servers, Readers and          

Offertory helpers in Mass     

today. 

Eliyam, Eva S, Blossom-

Anne, Abigail, Siyena, 

Anashe, Alan, Grace,  

Naomi, Amara, Pius. 


